
 
‘Together we will flourish’ 

Your beginning will seem so small, since your future will flourish – Job 8:7 
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Our Christian Value this half term is: Courage 

 Welcome back to our final half-term of the school year. We hope all our families enjoyed the half-term 

break.  

In whole school worship this week our children have been introduced to our half-termly Christian value 

‘Courage’. As our children approach a time of change in their school life, either to a new class or a new 

school, we think about the courage required to face these new challenges. What better time to think about 

this value!  

Some of our children and staff members are away from school today celebrating Eid. We hope you all have 

a wonderful day celebrating with family and friends and we look forward to hearing all about it next week!  

Please note due to a clash with the high school transition day for our Year 6 children changes have been 

made to our upcoming Sports mornings in school. Please see new dates/times below. We apologise for any 

inconvenience this may cause. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss Ackroyd  

 


